
“Souper” Readers 
Warm Up To Good Books!

It is time for our January reading incentive! This month
the students will become “souper” readers. When your
child reads a book or chapter, please record it on the can.

Each child will need to read 12 books to participate in our 
read-in at the end of January. Please remember, your child
may read to you, be read to aloud, or read silently.

When your child has filled out the form, they need to return
it to school to put on our reading incentive bulletin board. At
the end of January, (your child’s teacher will let you know 
the exact date) each child may bring a pillow, blanket,
stuffed animal, and books to read alone or with a friend. 

Another fun component of this month’s incentive is the 
“souper” part. Each first grade classroom will be collecting
cans of food for a local food pantry. If it is possible, please
consider donating at least 1-2 cans of food. Each classroom 
will be competing with the other first grade classrooms to 
see which one can donate the most!

Thank you for helping your child become a “souper” reader
and achieve the January Reading Incentive! We appreciate
your participation and support!

Sincerely,
First Grade Teachers
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